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16 APRIL 2024 ADVISORY NO. 2024-00013 

  

Dear SBITC valued clients,  

 

At 0700H, a power outage was encountered at NCT 1 and 2, disrupting terminal operations. 

Gate, vessel, and billing operations are currently unavailable. We apologize for the inconvenience this 
may cause. 

Rest assured, our team is working with the service provider to restore power swiftly. 

Stay tuned for further updates until power is restored. 

Kindly disseminate to your team. 

  
Best regards,   

SBITC Management 

 
Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC) 

You may contact us at +6347 250 2252 (for Operations) or +6347 252 6474 (for Billing). You may email us at sbitc@ictsi.com. 
San Bernardino Road, Subic Port District, Subic Bay Freeport Zone, Olongapo City 2222, Philippines | www.sbitc.ph  
You are receiving this email because you subscribed to SBITC Email Advisories. SBITC is a subsidiary of International Container Terminal Services, Inc. (ICTSI).  
Update Profile. Unsubscribe.  
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